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Elaine Mullin

From: DevelopmentPlan@midulstercouncil.org

Sent: 11 March 2019 13:58

To: Sinead McEvoy

Cc: Michael McGibbon; Elaine Mullin

Subject: FW: Publication of Mid Ulster District Council Local Development Plan 2030 - Draft

Plan Strategy

Hi Sinead,
Please see below email from KCOM Group PLC.
Thanks

Ruairi

From: Pete Mcsherry

Sent: 11 March 2019 13:42
To: DevelopmentPlan@midulstercouncil.org
Subject: Publication of Mid Ulster District Council Local Development Plan 2030 - Draft Plan Strategy

Hello,

We recently received details for the below

Location : Publication of Mid Ulster District Council Local Development Plan 2030 - Draft Plan Strategy

At this time the KCOM Group PLC has no apparatus or proposals for new apparatus in the vicinity of these

works and will not be affected by them. Kcom do not operate in the Ulster area.

Kind Regards

Pete McSherry
NRSWA Planner — Field Engineering
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The content of this email and any attachment is private and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure, copying or
forwarding of this email and/or its attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender by email and delete this
message and any attachments immediately. Nothing in this email shall bind the Company or any of its subsidiaries or businesses in any contract or
obligation, unless we have specifically agreed to be bound.

KCOM Group PLC is a public limited company incorporated in England and Wales, company number 02150618 and whose registered office is at 37 Carr
Lane, Hull, HU1 3RE.





